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Dear Parents and Carers,
We have reached the end of Summer Term 1. The children and staff have worked extremely 
hard throughout the term and we are proud of the progress that the children have made. They 
all deserve a well earned rest and time to enjoy the gradual easing of lockdown!!  
We were very proud of KS1 this week. The children walked to church to honour Mary in the 
May procession. Their singing was beautiful as was their behaviour, they were a credit to you. 
Year 1 also had a great time going to the garden centre as part of their Plants topic. They have 
bought plants to brighten up our KS1 playground. 
As always we will be checking the support email address throughout the half term holiday. If 
anyone is in need of food parcels please contact us and we will arrange for a parcel to be 
delivered. Enjoy the half term holiday!
Stay safe and take care. Mrs Booth Covid19:

School will continue to support PHE with 
Track and Trace over the half term break. For 
this reason we are asking parents to contact 
school immediately to inform us if your child 
tests positive for COVID. This will allow us to 
identify contacts of the child and inform them 
of the date that they need to isolate to. It is 
only by working together that we will bring 
the infection rate down.
You can contact school on:
support@holyfamily.oldham.sch.uk
Thank you for your support with this. 

Nursery Places 2021-22:
We have nursery 
places available for September 2021.
4 full days are available for children accessing the 
15 hour provision. This means your will be getting 
1.5 extra days FREE! A full 5 days are available for 
those children entitled to the 30 hour code. Our 
nursery offers :
• Highly trained staff who specialise in 

communication and language, which is 
crucial for your child’s education.

• Music sessions with a qualified music 
teacher

• Sports sessions with a qualified sports 
leader. 

• A fantastic outside area for you child to 
enjoy their learning.

• An extremely loving and caring environment 
where your child will be welcomed into our 
school family.

Please contact the school office for more 
information on 0161 770 2400 who will tell you 
about the FREE welcome pack.  PLEASE SHARE. 

We live, learn 
and love in 

His way.

Birthday Celebrations:
We understand that following a 
difficult year it would be lovely to 
celebrate your child’s birthday by sending in a 
cake. Unfortunately, we cannot accept cakes 
to be shared with their classmates as some 
children in school have severe allergies. To 
allow birthday celebrations to happen Dawn 
our Cook has offered to make  cakes upon 
request, which will be nut free. The cost of 
the cake will be £5.

Holy Family Values Award
Each week, we will be giving out a special award to 
a child who lives out our school values daily and 
goes above and beyond our expectations. Our 
winners have been:
Tilly Year 2, Mikolaj Year 5 and this week Kendrick 
Year 1. Well done!!!

Epic Reading
Pupils can still access the Epic Reading 

website for free over the half term break. 
There are lots of different exciting texts. 

Children’s logins can be found on SeeSaw.
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